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Friday 7th May 2021 

We have been really busy this week in Wrens decorating our straw, stick and brick 
houses. The children are really enjoying our ‘Three Little Pigs’ topic and their lovely 
houses are now in the reading area along with lots of the great vocabulary we have 
been using.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Puffin Class had an amazing time this week taking part in Forest School. They 
were learning about fire safety and had a go at carefully toasting marshmallows 
over an open fire. They even found time to paint their bug hotel! 

 

In Buzzards class, we have been celebrating all of our children’s achievements and 
we love to display the work that they have produced! 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Friday 21st May—Year 1 hearing screening 
 

Friday 28th May—last day of term 
 
Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June—Half term 
 
Monday 7th June—children return to school 
 
Friday 11th June—INSET day. School closed.  
 
Monday 14th June—INSET day. School closed.  
 
Wednesday 30th June—Sport’s Day 
 
Wednesday 7th July—reserve Sport’s Day 
 
Thursday 22nd July—last day of term.  
 
Friday 23rd July—INSET day. School closed.  
 
Monday 6th September—Autumn term starts 
 
Monday 6th September—INSET day. School 
closed 
 
Tuesday 7th September—children return to school 

Menu change 
 

There will be a menu change on Thursday 
20th May.  

 
Main—Chinese chicken noodles 

 
Vegi—Mexican burrito wrap 

 
Desert—Belgium waffles 

 
Jacket potatoes will be available.  

 

 
Keeping Our Children Safe  

 
 

  
We would like to reintroduce a voluntary one-way system around the school block 
for morning drop-off and end of day pick-up times.  
  
In the past, this has been successful in not only keeping our children safe but also 
keeping the traffic flowing easily during these busy times. This is especially          
important at the moment due to the increased volume of traffic on School Road 
when the COVID vaccination clinics are running at Millennium House.  
  
We would appreciate your support in adopting this voluntary one-system.  
  
In practice, this would mean turning into School Road and after drop-off/pick-up, 
continuing in the direction of the cemetery and turning right following the road to join 
Slade Park Road to re-join Princess Street at the Victoria Inn.  
  
We have had a number of complaints over the last week from our residential    
neighbours regarding the parking of cars and cars turning around in Penharget 
Close at school drop off and collection times. Please can we reiterate the              
importance of being vigil of our driving and parking around the school grounds.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support.  

Home Communication Sheets 
 

All class home communication sheets can 
be found on the school website 
(www.pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk).  

 
On the website, these can be found via; 

 
1. Our school (top tab) 
2. Classes 
3. Child’s class (Wrens, Puffins,    

Buzzards) 
 


